
Phoenix Children’s Hospital is a Cribs for Kids partner providing 
safe sleep education and safe sleep environments to families in Arizona.

•	 Family must be considered financially 
	 in need.

•	 Family does not currently own a crib or 
Pack ’n Play.

•	 Expecting mother must be in her third 
trimester of pregnancy. 

•	 Infant must be less than 6 months of age 
and weigh under 20 lbs.

•	 Participate in a 1 hour Safe Sleep training 
to receive a free Pack ’n Play.

For more questions about Safe Sleep, contact Phoenix Children’s Center for Family 
Health and Safety at 602-933-3393 or email us at safesleep@phoenixchildrens.com.

Every year in the United States, more than 3,500 infant deaths occur due to accidental 
or undetermined causes during sleep. The number of Sudden Unexpected Infant Deaths 
(SUID) has increased in the state of Arizona. If your organization has identified a parent 
in need of a Pack ’n Play, please click the button below to fill out the referral form.

To refer a parent they must meet the following qualifications: 

Safe Sleep Referral Program

Click here.

https://pch.typeform.com/to/AxX7tt

